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Solano County OES and Vacaville Fire Protection District Team Up For Disaster 
Preparedness 
Solano County Sheriff’s Office           November 16, 2012 
 
On November 20, 2012, the Solano County Office of Emergency Services and Vacaville Fire 
Protection District will be working together to provide disaster preparedness information to the 
public. The meeting will be held at the Elmira Fire Station located at 6080 A Street, Elmira and 
will be held from 7pm-8pm. The meeting is open to all members of the public. 
 
Please contact Battalion Chief Tim Walton at (707) 447-2252 or email him at 
tim.walton@vfpd.net for more information or to RSVP. 
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